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Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(jkeuler@aol.com) on Monday, February 08, 2010 at 11:55:59

commenter_comments: I have always been a strong supporter of ethical
and fair business practices and the protections
offered to traders through industry regulation.
However, I do not support this CFTC proposal.

It is the investor’s responsibility to exercise due
diligence and understand risks before placing a
trade, not the responsibility of a federal agency.
Only recently have the doors opened for retail
investors to trade in the forex market; these doors
are effectively closed through the proposed rules,
once again making the FX market accessible only to
financial institutions. Please do not allow the
blunders of a few to deny opportunities to the
responsible majority.

commenter name: James Keuler

commenter addressl: PO Box 7597

commenter_city: Savannah

commenter state: GA

commenter zip: 31418

commenter fax: 912-344-4070

commenter~hone: 912-507-6706


